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From: "Marianna Zaremba" <zaremba@uprp.pl>
To: <scit.mail@wipo.int>
Date: Fri, Sep 14, 2001 11:39 AM
Subject: C.SCIT 2542

Dear Sir,
Answering your Circular Letter of July 2001, I  would like to inform you
that the Polish Patent Office don,t receive RD and IBM  TDB Journals,
although we would be interested in free of charge distribution of  the RD
Journal.
Taking the above mentioned into consideration  we have any experiences as
to its relevancy for search and examination.However  we consent to the
proposal of offices having defined opinion as to usefulness of  these
Journals within the scope of the JOPAL Project.
Sincerely yours,
Marianna Zaremga
Director
Patent Literature  Department


